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10/14/20053:10:59 PM
Re: Item for retreat

The issue is around communications related to patient safety issues (e.g. current ERiPR breast cancer
testing). Is there an established protocol as to when patients and the media are informed; what is the
relationship between the Dept and the RIHAs when these issues arise, etc.? Carolyn will be able to help
on this question.

John G. Abbott
Deputy Minister of Health & Community Services
(709) 729-3125

»> Josephine Cheeseman 10/14/2005 10:02:12 AM »>
When you get a chance, let me know what issue/topic you would like raised at the communications retreat
next week. Thanks.

Josephine
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